
8201 Granwood Lane 
Louisville, KY 40258 

March 11,201 0 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Attn: Executive Director Jeff DeRouen 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

MAR I 2  2010 

I would like to register my complaint against LG&E’s plan to change the 
way it bills customers for gas and electric. 

This plan is completely unfair to those of us who live alone and do not 
use as much power. It would also lead to waste if there is no incentive to 
conserve. 

Thank you, 

Cathy VaArsdale 


